
SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL MINUTES 

 
Oak Crest Middle School 

June 5, 2018 
3:00pm-4:00pm 

Room M3 
 
Date: June 5, 2018 
 
The SSC meeting was opened in due form. Chair Kellie Maul opened the meeting at 3:03 p.m. 
 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS: 

In attendance, were the following:  

Brieahna Weatherford 
Katie Friedrichs 
Nitin Chatlani 
Mariah Weibel 
Reagan Ericson 
Kate Miller 
Kellie Maul 
Jenny Stackle 
Stephanie Lytle 
 

I. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES: 
The minutes June 2018 were reviewed. 

A. We added Katie Miller to the previous meeting minutes overview 
B. It has been moved by Mariah Weibel and seconded by Kathryn Friedrichs to 

approve the minutes on April 3, 2018 as read/corrected.  
 

II. PUBLIC/ORAL COMMUNICATION 
None to report at this time. 

 
III. ADVISORY COMMITTEE REPORTS 

No news to report on ELAC or DELAC. 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS ITEMS​. 
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A. Principal Updates 
1. Budget 

a) Spending from 2017-18 year was evaluated and deemed 
appropriate. We will end the year close to even. 

b) We were expecting an increase in budget for upcoming 2018-19 
school year. Instead, we will have an 8% decrease. Oak Crest 
expects approximately $234,000 and plans to use funds for target 
areas: professional development, use of Title 1 funds for 
intervention classes, tutoring, math help. 

B. Review SSC Timelines 
1. Will use the same general timeline for 2018-19 year as we did  as this 

2017-18 year. 
C. Review the site plan 

1. We will be introducing new board members as some current members are 
moving on. 

2. We signed and Dr. Weatherford will submit this Thursday. 
D. Title 1 Approvals 

1. With Title 1 funds, OCMS hosted brain-based learning strategies PD for 
Diegueno and Oak Crest with Solution Tree on Friday, June 1st. 

2. General motion by KELLIE MAUL to purchase items highlighted in PD for 
those who attended PD to test drive. Second motion by JENNY 
STACKLE. 

E. Data Assessment (ACTION ITEM) 
1. We reviewed the results and discussed the format and wording (generally 

favorable) of the School Internal Climate Survey. 
a) We will continue to work on this survey for administration during 

the 2018-19 school year. 
2. There was a discussion about and general consensus that it would be 

valuable share spreadsheet and info with staff at the beginning of the 
year. 

V. Adjournment 
A. Our next meeting will be in the fall of 2017. 
B. It has been moved by Brieahna Weatherford and seconded by  Kellie Maul to 

adjourn the meeting at 3:30PM. 
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